Youth Justice Forum Inspires Students to Make a Difference
The SNJM Youth Justice Forum is attended by four-member teams from Holy Names' schools located in Seattle, Washington; Portland, Oregon; Oakland and Alhambra, California; Albany, New York; Tampa, Florida; Winnipeg and Montreal, Canada; and Lesotho, Africa. The Forum is funded by contributions from the schools and the Sisters of the Holy Names Ministry Fund.
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The students learn about the SNJM justice focus on issues related to water, human trafficking, immigration and other current social concerns.  They also get to know one another and about the SNJM mission, charism and values.  Each student actively participates in service at an agency working with those who are poor and marginalized.  Each day begins and ends with prayerful reflection and sharing of their experiences and insights. While together, each team plans a project that they will take home and implement to continue their classmates’ understanding of the SNJM Corporate Stands and other needs of our time.

Dates and Locations
· 2015 – Quebec

· 2012 – Seattle 
· 2009 – Winnipeg  
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Presentation; service project
Goals
The goals of the Justice and Peace Youth Forum are for participating students to know and experience: 

· The SNJM mission in action. 
· The SNJM community and feel a part of its power and relevance.
· The corporate stands and other social justice issues and how to put education into action.

· Leadership development in planning and implementing a social justice project.

· A life-long commitment to battle injustice and bring that consciousness to others.

2015 participants
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